104-116 REGENT ST

STUDENT ACCOMODATION PROJECT

Community Notification

Hi Neighbours,

Please be aware that on Saturday 26/08/2023 we will be transporting a excavator from site.
As this machine on the truck causes a wide load, it will need to be removed at 5:00am on
Saturday morning .

The relevant permits and council approvals have been obtained by the necessary authorities
regarding the above.

No other works will be undertaken outside our DA hours on Saturday 19/08/2023.
RCC appreciates your assistance during these above-mentioned works.

If there are any issues, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Sam Noyes - Project Manager
0466 557 620

RICHARD CROOKES
CONSTRUCTIONS

Delivering Certainty
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